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UPDATES
• Based on community feedback, Gates Ave between 

Vanderbilt Ave and Clinton Ave will remain as a two-way 
street. The block includes neckdowns to slow traffic and 
shorten pedestrian crossings. 

• Based on community feedback, overall parking impact is 
approx. 13 spaces, reduced from 21 spaces in the 
original proposal.

• Shortened pedestrian crossings incorporated on 
Claremont Ave, Vanderbilt Ave, and Gates Ave.

• Graphic pattern to be painted on the plaza for the first 
season.

• DOT will work closely with The Horticultural Society of 
New York on a planting palette for the planters.
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